
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 1/3/2011 6:14:25 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: CPUC Information Alert: CPUC Response to NTSB Safety Recommendation Letter 

re: San Bruno Pipeline Explosion 

CPUC Information Alert: CPUC Response to NTSB Safety Recommendation Letter re: 
San Bruno Pipeline Explosion 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) today received a series of Safety 
Recommendations from the National Transportation Safety Board (NTSB) following the Sept. 
9, 2010, Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) pipeline explosion in San Bruno. 

Today the CPUC's Executive Director sent the attached letter to PG&E directing the company 
to undertake the actions recommended by the NTSB. 

The CPUC also sent a letter to the state's other natural gas pipeline operators - Southern 
California Gas Company, San Diego Gas & Electric Company, and Southwest Gas 
Corporation - directing the companies to report to the CPUC's Executive Director the steps 
they are taking in response to the NTSB's recommendations. That letter is also attached. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Terrie 

Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public Information Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-2160 
tdp@cpuc.ca.gov 
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Facebook 
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